
From: Dean of Students <dos@linfield.edu> 
Date: Saturday, November 14, 2020 at 1:29 PM 
To: All McMinnville Students <allmacstudents@linfield.edu> 
Subject: Help minimize your COVID risk 
 

Students, 
  
Even with the great efforts that all of us have been making, cases of COVID-19 in Oregon, and 

https://inside.linfield.edu/student-health/index.html
https://inside.linfield.edu/student-health/index.html
https://www.riteaid.com/pharmacy/services/covid-19-testing
mailto:SHLT@linfield.edu
http://linfield.edu/coronavirus-update/faqs/health-wellness.html
https://youtu.be/at-BYJahW10


  
  
We will have more tips surrounding traveling home safely in Monday’s Linfield Ahead. If you 
have additional questions, please reach out to covid19ert@linfield.edu. Thank you for all you 
are doing. Have a safe and healthy weekend. 
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mailto:covid19ert@linfield.edu
applewebdata://6319D171-FC6A-49DF-96AE-A87CC8AB6546/www.linfield.edu/studentaffairs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=at-BYJahW10&feature=youtu.be

